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HSBC Malta Foundation supports  
the Down Syndrome Association  

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

HSBC Malta Foundation is proud to be partnering with the Down Syndrome Association to 
organise computer training sessions and a wide range of life skills support for its student 
members. In addition to computing, the programme includes employability skills such as CV 
writing, interview skills, and job finding support. The Association considers that having a job, 
earning their own money, shopping, and paying their own bills all play a substantial role in 
enabling its members to live a full and independent life.   
 

 


